
 

 
 

 

THE CITY OF PORTSMOUTH 
INVITES YOU TO A  

PUBLIC MEETING  
ON THE 

PREBLE WAY AND CRESCENT WAY 
STREETSCAPE IMPROVEMENT PROJECT 

 
WHEN: Thursday February 12, 2004 at 7:00 p.m.  

 

WHERE: Atlantic Heights Senior Development, Recreation Room, 40 Bedford Way 
  (located in basement, enter through door at rear of building) 
 

WHY: At this meeting, City staff and CLD Consulting Engineers will: 
  Present the draft Improvement Plans for review and discussion. 
 

 The goal of this project is to improve streetscape aesthetics, pedestrian 
safety, parking, and traffic circulation.  Engineering and design work is 
expected to be completed by Spring 2004.  Anticipated improvements 
include a new sidewalk, granite curbing, paving, and street trees. These 
improvements will be carried out in phases; sufficient funding has not yet 
been allocated to complete improvements along the entire length of Preble 
Way and Crescent Way.  The Preble Way – Crescent Way project received 
$245,000 in funding through the federal Community Development Block 
Grant program. 
 

WHO: For more information, please contact Cindy Hayden, Community 
Development Director, Portsmouth City Hall, 431-2006, ext. 218. 

 

  
HOMEOWNER'S OBSERVATION REPORT: 
 

There will be another sitewalk on February 14, 2004.  Please complete and return the attached 
form if you have not already done so and wish to share your concerns about the project. 


